
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS TO FACILITY RFB FOR 
VICTORIA WORKFORCE CENTER AND ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 

 
 
Question:  On page 15 of the RFB, it states that the facility should be ready for occupancy on or 
                    about December 2012.  What is the correct date? 
Answer:     That was definitely a typographical error.  Correct date is December 2015. 
 
Question:  Would you consider an unfinished facility that can be built out to meet your needs? 
Answer:      Yes, as long as it meets our specifications outlined in the RFB, and be move-in ready 
                     by December 2015. 


